
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 4, 2019 
Via ETFS Filing 

 
 
 
Birch Telecom of the South, LLC 
115 Gateway Drive 
Macon, Georgia 31210 
 
FRN:  0004-31-9299 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
With this letter, Birch Telecom of the South, LLC (“Company”) hereby transmits a complete copy of Tariff 
FCC No. 1 Updated Base Document, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of the last 
day of January 2019. This tariff was canceled effective January 4, 2019. Regulations and rates previously 
found in this tariff are now found in Lingo Telecom of the South, LLC Tariff FCC No. 1. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
tms: Final Base 
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